HSBC Counts Young People Post-Project Survey

Now that you have finished the HSBC Counts pilot, we would like to know a bit about you and what you thought about the project. There are no right or wrong answers and we do not ask you for your name.

The survey will take no more than 10 minutes to complete. Any information that you write on the questionnaire will be kept safe and will only be seen by the research team. The overall findings for your school may be shared with your school and other partners, but your name will not be used. By completing this survey, you are confirming that you have read and understood this information about the research and you are happy to participate in this research.

Why have I been asked to take part?

We have asked everyone who is part of the HSBC project to be part of the research because we would love to get your views and opinions on your money skills and physical and mental wellbeing. This survey will also ask some personal information, such as gender, disability and ethnicity. This helps us to understand the diversity of the people that engage in our programmes and will help us improve our work. You do not have to provide this information if you don't want to.

What do I have to do?

We would like you to fill in this short survey, which will take no more than 10 minutes to complete.

Will other people find out what I answer?

All information from the surveys are kept safe by the research team at Youth Sport Trust. In some cases, we may need to share responses from the survey with other organisations involved in the project. The surveys will **not** ask for your name, so no-one will know what you have answered. Please be as honest as you can in your answers. You can find out more about how we protect your privacy by going to: www.youthsporttrust.org/privacy-policy.

Do I have to take part?

We would love for you to take part in the survey, but you do not have to if you do not want to. Just let one of the adults know if you do not want to take part – you do not have to explain why. By completing this survey, you are confirming that you have read and understood this information about the research, and you are happy to participate in this research.

What will you do with the surveys?

We will look at all the surveys completed by everyone and write a short report to let other people know the overall findings. Importantly, you will not be able to detect your individual answers in this report.

Who can I contact?

If you have any questions or would like any more information about the research, please contact: research@youthsporttrust.org